
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,       2nd July 2025 

 

I am writing to inform you of staffing and classes for the next academic year.  

As we approach the end of the academic year, I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that 
some valued members of our staff will be moving on from Bannerman Road to pursue exciting new 
opportunities.  Mrs Gadd and Mrs Gray have secured new roles at E-ACT Ilminster Primary School and 
Mr Cresswell is leaving us to travel and explore new experiences.  Mrs Mahmood is relocating and 
starting a new adventure.  

While we are, of course, sad to see them go, we are equally proud of all they have achieved and 
grateful for the significant contribution they have made to our school community. Each of them has 
played an important role in supporting our pupils and helping make Bannerman Road the special place 
it is.  

 

Current class New class New teacher 

Oak Cherry Mrs Davidson / Mrs Stienlet 

Chestnut Lime Ms Santigosa 

Lime Lemon Ms Parrett 

Cherry Bay Ms Bradshaw / Ms Long  

Bay Banana Ms Harrison 

Lemon Mango Mrs Msuku / Mrs Shepherd 

Banana Guava Mrs Stephens 

Mango Acer Ms Benito 

Acer Apple Mr Thomas 

Guava Yew Mrs Hackett 

Apple African Olive Ms Karim 

Yew Acacia Mrs Sargent 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please do contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Jodi Dyer 
 
Acting Head teacher 
 
Jodi.dyer@brc.e-act.org.uk 
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